Department of Energy

Environmental Management
Consolidated Business Center
550 Main Street, Rm 7-010
Cincinnati, Ohio 45202
(513) 246-0500

November 17, 2021

Mr. Phil Rutherford EMCBC-2022-00149-F
8655 Delmonico Ave.

West Hills, CA 91304

email@philrutherford.com

Dear Mr. Rutherford:

FOIA REQUEST FOR RECORDS - EMCBC-2022-00149-F

This letter is to acknowledge receipt of the request for information that you made originally to
the National Nuclear Security Administration (NNSA) on November 9, 2021, then transferred to
the Department of Energy (DOE) under the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA), 5 U.S.C. 552.
Your request was received by this office on November 15, 2021, and has been assigned control
number EMCBC-2022-00149-F. Please use this control number in any correspondence with the
Department regarding your request.

Your request was for the following documents for shipments of demolition debris from buildings
RMHF, 4019,4024, 4029, 4133, 4038, 4057, 4462 and 4463 from the Energy Technology
Engineering Center (ETEC) to EnergySolutions, Clive, Utah:

< Export Permits from Southwestern LLRW Compact Commission

« EnergySolutions forms, “Radioactive Waste Profile”

« NRC Forms 540/541, “Uniform Low-Level Radioactive Waste Manifest”

< Radiation surveys of transport roll-offs, containers, tractor and cab of
haulers

< All other DOT required documentation for these shipments

« All other EnergySolutions required documentations for these shipments

« Dates of these shipments and documents are 2020, 2021, and 2022,

Your request will be processed in the order it was received consistent with the DOE-wide policy

to release requested records on a documents first in-documents first out basis. Please be aware
that it could take additional time beyond the estimate before we can complete this request.
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I appreciate the opportunity to assist you with this matter. If you have any questions about this
letter, please contact me at michelle. farris@emcbe.doe.gov.

Sincerely,

YA s F o

Michelle Farris
Paralegal Specialist
Office of Chief Counsel



